
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

ROOM 21 AND 22 ASSEMBLY 
Friday 6th March 2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Room 21 and 22 will be performing their assembly item on Friday 6th March.  
 
We would like the children to come to school dressed in beachwear clothing such as 
board shorts, rash vests/t-shirts (no bikinis or one pieces please). Your child will be told 
if they are wearing a different outfit due to their role on the day. Children will also need 
to wear thongs/flip flops and a hat. They will wear beachwear for the rest of the day. We 
do not encourage children to wear thongs/flip flops after their assembly so please pack 
additional shoes that they can put on afterwards.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could bring a sharing plate of food to be enjoyed 
by Room 21 and 22 parents for morning tea after the assembly in the School Hall.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Helen Elston and Stephanie Webster 
Class Teachers 
 
 
 
26th February 2020 
 


